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Nic Thurston BIO 

The EDC Welcomes Nic 
Thurston 

Grant County EDC has hired on Nic Thurston as their 
new Director of Business Development and 
Communication. Nic recently moved west from 
Kentucky back in December having recently graduated 
with his Master’s Degree in Information, 
Communication and Technology at the University of 
Kentucky. He started his position at the EDC in mid-
March and is already making an impact with reaching 
the community. Having proficiency in both technology 
and design, he will be wearing many hats with his new 
position including graphic design, marketing, research, 
web development and many more!  

He has a background in the arts and design, working as 
a writer, a graphic designer and a freelance artist. Nic 
likes to read in his free time, as well as play a variety of 
video games on many different platforms. He enjoys 
music as well as all things technology!  

With his love of technology, Nic has worked on projects 
that have the potential to change millions of lives. 
Currently he is working with a team back in Kentucky 
on a Virtual Reality program that is being designed to 
help ease the burden of pediatric cancer patients 
undergoing chemotherapy. The chemotherapy brings 
about nausea and other physical symptoms as well as 
mental ones, and the program aims to use “Distraction 
Theory” to successfully comfort kids undergoing 
extremely difficult treatments.  

Nic is also an avid hiker and biker, and was glad to 
make the move west to the beautiful scenery 
surrounding Grant County. The move west was 
preceded by his Wife interviewing for and accepting 
the position of PA at the Samaritan Clinic in Moses 
Lake. Their three-year-old daughter, Freya, has been 
having a blast in the surrounding area and with the 
polite nature of everyone. His family have been hiking 
on several trails in Grant County, with Freya happily 
hiking more than half of each walk! 
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Grant County EDC Business Impact Webinar 
In addition to providing the 
community with relevant COVID-19 
links, the Grant County Economic 
Development Council has also been 
hosting a weekly webinar targeted at 
business who have been negatively 
affected by the Coronavirus.  

The webinar consists of several 
individuals who are given roughly 
five to ten minutes to talk about 
what Washington is doing about the 
virus and options businesses might 
have to better deal with their 
individual circumstances. 

Participants are able to as questions 
as well as fill out a questionnaire 
after the presentation, and the 
speakers attempt to answer as 
many questions as possible during 
the webinar.  

The webinars usually last an hour, 
and have seen 70-100+ participants 
each time. Participants are provided 
with the PowerPoint used during the 
webinar, contact information for the 
speakers and they can even view a 
full recording of the webinar if they 
could not make the meeting time.  

The GCEDC hosts the webinar 
through Zoom, and invites are sent 
out days in advance to reach as 
many community members as 
possible. These meetings take place 
every Thursday at 3:30 and are open 
to the general public. Links to the 
webinar get posted on the GCEDC 
website, the Facebook page and are 
often forwarded on by various 
agencies in and around Grant 
County. We hope to do these 
webinars as long as necessary so 
that the public have an avenue to 
get their questions answered.  

Grant County EDC COVID-19 Support Page 

The Grant County Economic Development Council has 
set up a one-stop location for COVID-19 resources, 
both for business and the general public. The list is 
updated almost daily with local, state and federal 
information. News about the Coronavirus is changing 
hands very often, so it is important to have a central 
location for people to go for information.  

Many of our community members know how often 
things are changing, and we want you to know how 
quickly we are working to ensure everyone have the 
most up-to-date facts as possible.  

We have also set up a survey for businesses to fill out 
who have been impacted by COVID-19. With the survey, 
they can express what difficulties they are having 
including layoffs, closures and overall productivity 
impactions.  

We at the GCEDC are always looking for more 
information that is important for our communities, 
please feel free to share any and all information you 
have about the pandemic– it could be something we 
haven’t yet seen! 



 

Partners & Inv estors 
 
 

ASPI Group 
City of Moses Lake 
City of Quincy 
Grant County 
Grant County PUD 
Port of Moses Lake 
Port of Quincy  

 
Central Terminals LLC 
Columbia Basin Herald 
Microsoft Corporation 
Samaritan Healthcare 
Washington Trust Bank 
Verizon 

 

 
Confluence Health 
Genie Industries 
Hayden Homes 

 

 
City of Ephrata 
CliftonLarsonAllen LLP 
Nouryon 
Port of Ephrata 
Port of Mattawa 
REC Silicon 

 

 
Accredited Appraisals 
Agri/Com Appraisals 
Aviation Technical Services 
Banner Bank 
Basic American Foods 
Barrett Business Services, Inc.  
Big Bend Community College 
Big Bend Community College Foundation 
Cascade Consulting Group 
Central Bonded Collectors 
Chemi-Con Materials 
City of Electric City 
City of George 
City of Royal City 
City of Soap Lake 
City of Warden 
Clear Risk Solutions 
Coldwell Banker Tomlinson Ranch & Home 
Columbia Basin Development League 
Columbia Basin Job Corp 
Columbia Basin Railroad 
Columbia Electrical Supply 

Columbia Glass Inc. 
Consolidated Disposal Service, Inc. 
Dano Law Firm 
Gary Mann Real Estate 
General Dynamics—OTS 
Grand Coulee Dam Area Chamber of 
Commerce 
Guild Mortgage Company 
Horizon Credit Union 
Housing Authority of Grant County 
Hub International 
J & M Electric 
JR Newhouse Co., PLLP 
LambWeston 
Landau Associates, Inc. 
Lenroc Company 
Live Nation-Gorge Amphitheatre 
Mardon Resort 
Martin Morris Agency 
Moses Lake Chamber of Commerce 
Moses Lake Community Health 
Center 
Moses Lake School District 
Northland Communications  
Northwest Farm Credit Services  
Polhamus Heating & Air 
Conditioning 
Port of Coulee City 
Port of Hartline 
Port of Royal Slope 
Port of Warden 
Quincy Foods 
Rock Steel Structures 
SGL Group 
Skaug Brothers, Inc. 
Skone & Connors 
Total Employment & Management  
Town of Coulee City 
Trask Insurance Inc. 
Umpqua Bank 
Western Pacific Engineering 
Western Polymer Corporation 
Windermere K-2 Realty 
WorkSource Central Basin 
Zip Truck Lines, Inc. 

Justin Ashley 
David Bailey 
Terry Brewer 
Jeff Foster 

Rory Knapp 
Denise Lefler 
Fred Lischka 
Col. Clyde Owen 
Dale Pomeroy 
Sheldon Townsend 

Board of Directors 
Dr. Terry Leas | BBCC | 
President 

Gregg Fletcher | Confluence 
Health | Vice-President 

Dale Pomeroy | Pomeroy Farms  
| Secretary 

William Coe | City of Ephrata | 
Treasurer 

LeAnne Parton | BBCC  
Foundation | Past President 

Joseph Akers | SGL Group 

Caralyn Bess | Columbia Basin 
Herald 

Lisa Karstetter | Microsoft 

Brian Kuest | Port of Quincy 

Brian Meiners | Basic American 
Foods 

Peggy Nevsimal | Grand Coulee 
Dam Area Chamber of Commerce 

Marvin Price | LambWeston 

Juanita Richards | Horizon  
Credit Union 

Katherine Ryf | Landau 
Associates  

Roger Silva | Hayden Homes 

Eric Skaug | Skaug Brothers, Inc. 

Theresa Sullivan | Samaritan 
Healthcare 

Louis Szablya | Grant County 
PUD 

Tom Taylor | Grant County 

Founders Circle $15,000+ 

Platinum Division $10,000-$14,999 

Gold Division $5,000-$9,999 

Silver Division $3,000-$4,999 

Bronze Division $500-$3,999 

Bronze Division Cont. 

Friends of GCEDC 

Friends of GCEDC Cont. 


